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Dear Parents/Carers
Re: Year 6 Meet the Teacher Meetings

We would like to invite you to a Curriculum meeting on:
Thursday 12 September from 3 - 3.15pm in the KS2 hall.

The meeting will give you the opportunity to meet the teaching team, to find out what will be
happening this year and ask questions about Year 6. We think it is vital to create close links with
parents and this is a great first step in our partnership together.

Year 6 is a very important year and we want to give the children every opportunity to make as much
progress as possible and prepare them for starting secondary school next year. With your support,
we are sure that together we will achieve this.

We do hope you are able to attend the meeting. There will also be an opportunity to purchase some
curricular books.

Please return the reply slip below as soon as possible to your child’s class.
We look forward to meeting you soon.

Yours sincerely

Year 6 Team

Please complete and return to your child’s class teacher ASAP
| am able to attend the Year 6 Meet the Teacher Meeting on:

[ ] Thursday 12 September 2019 3.00 - 3.15pm in KS2 Hall

Child’s Name: Class:

Signed: Date:
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